From: ECInfo

To: Mailroom Mailbox

Subject: FW: Long-Term Plan submission form [#66] EMAIL:04932882
Date: Friday, 10 April 2015 9:14:50 a.m.

Importance: Low

Hello Team

This email came in through our Customer Services email. Can you please workflow?
Nga mihi

Christine

Customer Services

------------------- Original Message -------------------

From: no-reply@wufoo.com

Received: 9/04/2015 6:42 p.m.

To: ECInfo; Environment Canterbury; Services Customer; Services Customer;

Webmaster@ecan.govt.nz
Subject: Long-Term Plan submission form [#66]

Your name * Kay Norman

Address *

Postcode
Contact phone number *

Mobile number

Email

Date Thursday 9 April 2015

Contact details ¢ | do not wish my contact details to be made public

Your submission With the increase of traffic due to people relocating from
the city, particularly in the Selwyn District, it is becoming
increasingly hazardous to exercise our horses on the
roadside. In fact, every time | do get my nerve up and
venture out, | could give examples of complete disregard
of the road code when it comes to passing us safely.
There are lots of parks and places where cyclists and
walkers can go, but none at all for horses in the Selwyn
District.

What do you want Environment If if could be done, to create a horse park such as

Canterbury to do? Baynons Brake or Bottle Lake in Selwyn. These are

incredible facilities, but take a long time to get to from

this region.

| feel that this could be an incredible opportunity to
create something for the future, and make riding safe for

everyone.



| do use the forest park between Weedons Ross Road and
Miners Bank Road, and feel that without too much effort,
this could be made into the perfect riding area.



